
                        Contact:Theydongarnonpc@gmail.com. or 01279 450766 
                                                       Mrs Ann Clay 
 

THEYDON GARNON PARISH COUNCIL 

MEETING 

THE GATEHOUSE THEYDON GARNON CHURCH 

15TH January at 6.30  

 
Present: R. Clay Chairman 

                 S. Corrigan, D. Cook,  

                H . Brady (district councillor) 

Members of public: none 

Clerk: Mrs Ann Clay                  

 

Apologies: Lesley Jones 

 

Minutes of the last meeting  

Signed by the Chairman 

 

Matters arising: 

The ‘dip’ in the road by the golf course has now been marked for repair. 

S. Corrigan will report issues of flooding to highways 

  

Correspondence: 

 Further information re essexinfonet closure. E-voice has secured funding and the site can 

be transferred to them at no charge. The clerk will aim to get this completed before the 

closure in March. 

The Clerk indicated that there will be Parish Council elections due on 7th May and forms will 

need signing for those members who seek re-election 

 

Finance:  Lloyds now have the new signatories and address for the account 

Precept: It was agreed to precept for £1000 for 2020/21, proposed S. Corrigan, seconded D. 

Cook 

Cheques payable to PCC for upkeep of the churchyard of £250 and payment to clerk of £500 

for 2019/20. 

 

Planning: no new applications 

 

Date of Next meeting 

 13th May 2020 at The Gatehouse, Theydon Garnon Church at 6.30pm. This will be the 

annual meeting followed by an ordinary meeting. 


